Attachment A: Email Invite for 2018 Sub-county Geospatial Team Geocoding Standards

Sub-county Geospatial Team,

Hope you all are doing well! | am sending this email to you to request your response to a short online survey
about the proposed sub-county geocoding standards. Awardees are asked to provide one vote that will be
representative of their agency (one vote per awardee). The survey will open today (July 23) and close on August
3. The results of the survey will be discussed on the August 15 team call and webinar.

Please note, your responses will be used in aggregate, and your participation in this survey is voluntary.

The survey will take about 20 minutes to complete. The survey can be accessed at the following link:
[https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Geocoding_Standards_2018].

Thank you for your participation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Best,
Craig Kassinger

ckassinger@cdc.gov



